
 
Dear Redoubt Families, 
  
  
It is my honor and a pleasure to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year! I hope you all have had a 
relaxing and fun summer break. I am extremely proud to serve as the Principal of this amazing learning 
community for the 8th year and to continue to support the students of Redoubt Elementary! As we can 
all attest, the last few years have been challenging, but the Redoubt Learning Community has emerged on 
the other side more resilient, more unified, and better equipped to handle an ever-changing landscape. 
This new school year brings the promise of a renewed dedication, focus, and energy to the mission of 
teaching and learning. With that said, the Redoubt staff and PTA are ready to kick this year off in true 
Roadrunner fashion! 
  
  
I would like to welcome all of our new families, whether you are joining us from another school in the 
district or have relocated from another city, state, or country. We are excited to share all that Redoubt 
has to offer you and believe you will soon feel as we do, that Redoubt Elementary is a special place 
for all children.  
  
  
I look forward to the start of the new school year and to continuing our collaboration of providing your 
child with an effective and engaging educational experience. As always, we will look to our families to be 
positive partners in this year’s journey. The Redoubt staff has always made a priority of working together 
as a caring and compassionate learning community with professionalism, teamwork, action, and 
expertise. We will always put the best interests of our students at the center of our purpose. Join us in 
ensuring the success of all of Redoubt’s students. Stay healthy, stay positive, and stay connected. 
  
  
As always, my door is open and our team welcomes your input. Please feel free to contact me by email 
(wwithrow@kpbsd.org), call @ (907) 260-4300, or visit with me during parent drop off! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
William Withrow  
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